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COLORADO Cazier - DNR, Tim <tim.cazier@state.co.us>

Tom Smith <tom@rmmaterials.com> Thu, Dec 26, 2013 at 8:43 AM

To: tim.cazier@state.co.us

Tim,

Attached is our response to the adequacy review for the Penrose Ranch operation. The original has been mailed
to you.

Thanks,

Tom
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ROGEY MOUNTRIN
MATERIELS & ESPHELT ING.

1910 Rand Avenue
Colorado Springs, CO 80906

December 26, 2013

Division of Reclamation, Mining & Safety
1313 Sherman St. Room 215

Denver, Co 80203

Attn: Tim Cazier

Re: Penrose Ranch Permit M- 1992-016
Technical Revision Adequacy Review TRO1

Tim,

In response to the adequacy review for this technical revision, the additional 100 acres will be to allow
enough time to establish acceptable re vegetation for the reclaimed areas. Your assumption that the
area will be graded and seeded is correct and will only require bonding for reseeding and mulching if
necessary. The original 100 acres will remain the same as it has in the past.

We will submit the additional bonding as soon as | receive the approval for this revision and we will be
working on the Divisions recommendations for the release of the approved areas in the near future.

Please contact me at 719-473-3100 if you need any further information.

Tom Smith

General Manager
Rocky Mountain Materials & Asphalt, Inc.
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